

Northfleet Technology College Colyer Road Northfleet Kent DA11 8BG

Tel: 01474 533802 Fax: 01474 536122

Email: office@ntc.kent.sch.uk Web: www.ntc.kent.sch.uk

Head: Jane Partridge

24 May 2017

**Dear Parents** 

## GCSE Maths - Year 10 Half Term Revision -

As I am sure you are aware, your son is quickly approaching the end of Year 10, and it is now only a matter of days before he sits his GCSEs. This letter is to inform you about the revision session on Wednesday 31 May and Thursday 1 June in preparation for the upcoming Statistics examination.

The session starts at 12:30pm and will finish at 2:30pm on both days.

If your son is to achieve his target grade and beyond in the June examinations then it is imperative that he attends this session. These revision sessions will be focused and strategic and will teach your son the skills he will require to answer some of the new style of examination questions.

This will be held in school, in Zone 3 with the aim of giving your son the opportunity to make sure he achieves his full potential in his exams. There has been a trend with students attending revision and an increase in their mocks results thus far so we would urge your son to either continue to attend or begin attending to maximise results.

If you have any further questions regarding any of the information provided then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Direct email - akhazzanh@ntc.kent.sch.uk.

Yours sincerely

Mr H Akhazzan Progress Manager















